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Minnesota Department of Human Services (DHS)  
preferred drug list update 

  
On Oct. 15, 2025, DHS will update the preferred drug list (PDL). These changes apply to UCare Medical 
Assistance (non-dual eligible) plans. Notable formulary changes are listed below: 

• Trulicity, Eucrisa, fesoterodine ER, Myrbetriq (brand name) and albuterol HFA (generic Proair and 
Proventil) are being added as preferred drugs. 

• Bydureon Bcise is being removed from the PDL. 
• Mirabegron (generic Myrbetriq) is now a non-preferred drug and brand name Myrbetriq is now 

preferred. 
• Neffy spray is now a non-preferred drug. 
• Umeclidinium/vilanterol (generic Anoro Ellipta) is now a non-preferred drug and brand name Anoro 

Ellipta is preferred. 
 
See the UCare Medical Assistance (Medicaid) drug list search and formulary for more information. 

 

 

 

 
 

  

https://www.ucare.org/search-network/formulary/medicaid
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